
The Matthew Dungan Memorial Scholarship 
The family and friends of Matthew Dungan, in conjunction with St. Bonaventure University, have 

established “The Matthew Dungan Memorial Scholarship.” It is an annual scholarship that was 

established at St. Bonaventure University in May 2011 where Matt played rugby for a year prior 

to passing away unexpectedly in January of his 
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